
Project Description 
Continuing on the promise to improve mobility on SR-91, the 
California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and the 
Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) will add a 
new six-mile lane in each direction between SR-241 and SR-55 
– delivering a better drive through Anaheim and Yorba Linda 
and “A Better 91” for our community. This project will increase 
capacity, improve operations and relieve congestion on the freeway for the thousands who drive it every day.

Project Benefits
The new SR-91 Eastbound Lane Addition Project will:

One new six-mile lane in the westbound and eastbound directions between SR-241 and SR-55

Standardized 12-foot lanes and 10-foot right shoulders

Widen bridges at Weir Canyon Rd./Yorba Linda Blvd. and Imperial Hwy. 

New striping throughout project limits

Soundwall on eastbound side of the freeway along key residential area
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Soundwall
Estimated for completion in Spring 
2012, the new SR-91 concrete soundwall 
will extend from Imperial Hwy. to Weir 
Canyon Rd. and rise approximately 16 
feet high at any given point. 

Funding Sources
Funding for the $61.6 million project 
comes from a variety of sources that 
include the State Transportation 
Improvement Program (STIP), Corridor 
Mobility Improvement Account 
(CMIA), and Measure M, the Orange 
County voter approved half-cent local 
transportation sales tax.

Putting People to Work
Expected to create 918 jobs for 
construction workers, engineers, safety 
personnel, materials providers and 
more, this project supports Caltrans’ 
and OCTA’s commitment to invest in 
our economy by delivering projects 
that improve mobility and efficiency 
benefiting residents, employers and the 
goods movement industry.

Get Alerts:

www.octa.net/sr-91.aspx
www.dot.ca.gov/dist12/

Contact Us
Gloria Roberts
(949) 724-2695 
gloria_roberts@dot.ca.gov

Call Helpline:

(800) 724-0353



ABOUT THE RAMP WORK:
Starting Monday, October 10 at 10 p.m., construction crews will 
temporarily reduce lanes on the Yorba Linda Blvd./Weir Canyon Rd. 
off-ramps on eastbound and westbound SR-91. 

During this time, the off-ramps will remain open to traffic but 
commuters are strongly encouraged to plan commutes and 
anticipate back-up. This work will create a safe work space as 
crews make room for the freeway widening. The new ramp 
alignment will remain in place through approximately February 2012. 

Caltrans and OCTA remind motorists to please plan ahead, 
reduce speeds and leave enough braking distance to the vehicle 
in front of you. Please always use caution while traveling in a 
construction zone and remember to Slow for the Cone Zone.

 

COMMUTER ALERT
Yorba Linda Blvd./WEIR CANYON RD. RAMP WORK

OCTOBER 10, 2011 – FEBRUARY 2012

@91fwy Caltrans District 12 goOCTA

Get Alerts:
www.octa.net/sr-91.aspx
www.dot.ca.gov/dist12/

Call Helpline:
(800) 724-0353

Fernando Chavarria
(714) 560-5306
fchavarria@octa.net

Gloria Roberts
(949) 724-2695 
gloria_roberts@dot.ca.gov


